
A Message from Crime Victims’ Compensation: 
 

 

 
In an effort to better protect the safety and 
confidentiality of victims and survivors, CVC will 
now require you to provide the CV number in order 
to obtain claim information. We will no longer be 
able to provide these numbers when requested 
unless you are listed on the application as the 
advocate or additional contact. If you do not have 
the CV number, you will need to reach out to the 
victim to obtain it. If you assisted the victim in filling 
out the application and are listed as the advocate, 
then you will receive the CV number in an email 
once the application has been imported into our 
system.  
 
If you have any questions please reach out to 
Christy Simon christy.a.simon@doj.state.or.us  

or Rebecca Shaw rebecca.shaw@doj.state.or.us.   
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